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ARE YOU A GP WORKING IN REGIONAL/REMOTE AREAS OF NSW? 

 

If yes, researchers at the Chris O’Brien Lifehouse are conducting a qualitative study to investigate 
survivorship needs for patients who have been diagnosed with head and neck cancer. To do this, we 
are seeking input from General Practitioners who have experience in caring for patients undergoing 
head and neck cancer management to understand the survivorship needs of patients in regional/rural 
areas of NSW. The study would require you to participate in one audio-recorded interview, in which 
you will be asked about to recall your clinical experiences relating to the survivorship needs in this 
population. These interviews will be conducted via videoconferencing. The interviews will take 
between 45-60 minutes. 

Eligibility:  

A GP currently practicing in regional or remote areas of New South Wales, who has been involved in 
the management of head and neck cancer survivors.   

 

How to participate: 

If you are interested in participating or would like further information, please click the following link 
to access study information sheet here: 
https://redcap.lifehouserpa.org.au/surveys/?s=YFN7RENXKAD3RPKY 
 
OR, 
 
https://redcap.link/eqr3l08d 
 

This study has been approved by Ethics Review Committee (RPAH Zone) of the Sydney Local Health 
District.  Any person with concerns or complaints about the conduct of this study should contact the 
Executive Officer on 02 9515 6766 and quote protocol number X23-0027.’ 

For further queries please contact study team: 

- Study Coordinators: Miss Poorva Pradhan (Poorva.Pradhan@lh.org.au) or Ms Ashleigh 
Sharman (Ashleigh.Sharman@lh.org.au) – study coordinators 

- Principal Investigator: Dr Rebecca Venchiarutti (Rebecca.Venchiarutti@lh.org.au) 
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